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Notice of Public Hearing 
Hennepin County will hold a public hearing on Thursday, November 15, at 1:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter 

as practicable, during the Public Works Committee meeting of the Hennepin County Board of 

Commissioners in the Board Room (A-2400) of the Hennepin County Government Center, 300 South Sixth 

Street, Minneapolis, Minnesota. 

The purpose of the hearing is to receive comment on the draft Hennepin County 2040 Comprehensive 

Plan. The draft Hennepin County 2040 Comprehensive Plan is available on the county’s web site at 

www.hennepin.us/your-government/projects-initiatives/comprehensive-plan 

If you would like a copy of the draft plan, please call 612-348-8992 or email compplan@hennepin.us 

To request sign language interpreter or assisted hearing equipment, please call 612-348-8992 at least 

three days prior to the public hearing. 


